
  

 
 

    
            

Year 4 Homework Letter – Friday 14th July 2023 
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Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Rutter and Mrs Nadeem 

Our Learning This Week 
English  
In English, the children completed their 
exploration of ‘Weslandia’ by writing a 
travel brochure. We focussed on some the 
keys areas in this unique civilisation and 
wrote paragraphs for each one including 
an introduction and conclusion. The 
children did an initial first draft before 
writing it up in the presentation style of a 
pamphlet. The children have worked well 
on this text and have produced creative 
and innovative ideas in response to this 
thought-provoking story. Next week, we 
will be focusing on grammar revising what 
the children have learnt during the course 
of the year. 
Maths 
This week, the children completed their 
topic on Position and Direction and then 
moved on to revise fractions. The children 
were reminded of what unit and non-unit 
fractions are and how to recognise, find 
and write fractions of a discrete set of 
objects. Next week we will continue with 
our work on fractions and how these can be 
converted into decimals.  
P.E 
This half term the children have been 
learning to play Rounders. We have 
focussed on how to throw under and over 
arm, how to bat and field as well as 
starting to learn the rules of how to play 
the game. The children have been really 
enjoying these sessions and next week we 
will finish by playing a whole class match. 
 
 
  

Love Project 
This term Year 4 decided to write to some 
of elderly residents of Ashfields in Reigate 
for our ‘Love Project’. The children drew 
lovely cards and wrote thoughtful messages 
inside to reach out to people who may in 
their later years feel a little ‘cut off’ from 
the busyness life. The cards have now been 
posted and we are hopeful that some the 
recipients may write back. This activity 
really gave the children time to consider 
the role the older generations play in our 
society and how important it is to take time 
to make everyone feel needed and valued. 
Last Letter 
This will be our last Year 4 letter. May I 
just take this opportunity to say what a joy 
and a privilege it has been to teach your 
children over the past year. I wish each one 
of them all the very best for Year 5.  
Homework 
The children are to learn their spellings, 
complete the English work on writing in a 
different tense and the Maths activity 
ordering fractions. Please could you send in 
a named carrier bag for your child to bring 
their books home in next week. 
 

Dates for your Diary  
Leavers’ Service Christchurch - 21st July – 
9.30am 
INSET DAYS 2023/24:  
1st September 2023  
4th September 2023 
28th June 2024  
22nd July 2023 
23rd July 2024 


